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Federal PKI Legal & Policy Working Group Meeting 
April 21, 2003 

 
 
Updates from the FPKISC:  there was a “Healthe Vet” presentation at the HCWG 
meeting on March 25th (veterans and physicians can exchange information in a secure 
web-based environment), there was a FBCA TWG meeting to discuss path validation on 
April 2nd, there was a CPWG policy mapping exercise with the State of Illinois on April 
4th, a teleconference is scheduled for April 25th between the Government of Canada and 
the CPWG to discuss policy mapping results, the next FPKISC meeting is scheduled for 
May 7th, and the next FPKIPA meeting is scheduled for May 13th. 
 
Liability language for Federal agency CPs is going to be discussed at the next CPWG 
meeting.  Once approved by the CPWG members, the liability language will be discussed 
at the next FPKIPA meeting.  Gene will also contact the Department of Labor program 
office and the Department of the Treasury program office for their comments as well.   
 
Gene is working on incorporating non-mapable items from the CPWG policy mapping 
exercises into the MOA.  Another concept being added into the MOA is Supplemental 
Requirements, representing things used in a policy mapping that aren’t in the entity’s CP.  
He’ll also be adding an appendix to the MOA for special considerations.   
 
So far, the Education Department has been the only agency to email information on ID 
proofing their employees to Bob.  Bob suggested that Judy Spencer might ask the CIO 
Council to survey the Federal agencies about how they do ID proofing for issuance of 
credentials to their employees.  Is there a common baseline for all Federal agencies or a 
straw man for Federal agencies to consider? 
 
The next LPWG meeting is scheduled for May 19th in GSA’s Central Office Building, 
Room # 5141A at 1:00pm. 
 
 
Attendees: 
Gene McDowell, NOAA 
Art Purcell, USPTO 
Theresa Trentacoste, USDA/NFC 
Brant G. Petrick, FPKISC 
Bob House, DOS 
Woody Roberson, IRS 
Paula Barton, DOS 
Peter Alterman, HHS 
 


